
Dear Future 5th Grader

We are so excited to see you in 5th grade next year. To get ready for 5th grade ELA
next year, the best thing you can do is read. To be a successful student, it is important
to read as much as you can over the summer. Read every day if you can. To help you,
here is a list of books to choose from for your book report that will be due on the first
full day of school. Read one of these books and fill out the book report form. Can’t
wait to see you in August.



5th Grade ELA

Summer Book Report

Name: _______________________

Date: __________________

******************************************************************

Title of Book:

_________________________

Author:

_________________________






